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315 West 11th Street, Pueblo, Colorado 81003 

www.pueblod60.org 

June 1, 2022 

 
Board of Education  
School District No. 60  

Pueblo CO 81003 

  

Attention: Ms. Barbara Clementi, Dr. Matthew Cranswick, Dr. Kathy DeNiro,  

                Mr. Thomas Farrell, Dr. Margaret Wright 

  
Dear Board Members: 

  
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Education will meet for a special school 
board meeting on June 9, 2022 at the Administrative Services Center, 315 W. 

11th Street, Arapahoe Room. Please bring your calendars to the meeting.   To 
ensure transparency of the Board’s proceedings, members of the public who want 

to view the meeting can access the live feed at https://vimeo.com/716010326. 
 
2:00 P.M. – PUBLIC HEARING----The Board of Education will receive comments 

on the FY 2022-2023 Proposed Budget. Anyone intending to give comments 
during the public hearing section of the agenda is instructed to call (719) 549-

7178 on the day of the meeting between 7:30 am and 12:00 pm to record 
comments. Voicemail messages received will be played publicly during the time 
reserved for the public hearing on the FY 2022-2023 Proposed Budget. 

Comments can also be made electronically through the district website at 
www.pueblod60.org. 

 
Following the public hearing on the FY2022-2023 Proposed Budget, the Board of 
Education will meet in a work session to hear the FY2022-2023 Proposed Budget 

Update and the District Strategic Plan Annual Report.  
 

The Board will also be asked to approve the Consent Agenda and the 
superintendent’s recommendation for administrative appointment/reassignment.  

 
Sincerely,  
Geri Patrone 

Secretary of the Board  
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